From: Cynthia Coughlin

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 2:18 PM

To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: Public Comment on Docket DE 23-068

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

NHSaves is an excellent program that benefits everyone who uses it and even those who don't because
every ounce of energy we save oro make greener benefits us all.

| urge you to approve the state's new three-year energy efficiency plan.
Thank you for your yes vote and for your service to NH.

Cynthia Coughlin



